
Welcome!!!!!! 
 
 

The Town of Franklinton will be billing you for your trash pickup now.  You will be starting up 
and or paying your account at the Town of Franklinton.   You will be required to put a deposit 
down on your account of $25.00. 
 
Your pickup for trash and recycling will remain on the same schedule and still currently be 
picked up from Waste Industries. 
 
We also are adding to the bill weekly bulk and white good pick up.  We asked that you call 
ahead so that we make sure we do not miss you. 
 
The bills will be mailed out on the 1st of the month and are due by the 20th of the month. If not 
paid by due date your cans will be picked up before the next billing and there will be a $25.00 
fee to have it returned.   
 
If you have any questions please feel to call town hall at 919-494-2520. 
 
 


